
1

Gearing up for the Season.  
RMVTA Members line up for their copy of the
2001   Ride Book.  Books were distributed at
the last  meeting. If you were unable to
attend, look for yours in the mail.
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Officers Speak...
 Submitted by: Jonna Wright

The daffodils and tulips are starting
to bloom all over the place.  It is
one of the first signs of spring.  I
don’t know about you but Bill and
I are definitely ready for the start of
the riding season.  This year’s
schedule is full of exciting rides to
great destinations.  

It’s time to dust off and wash the
bike.  Change the oil, check the
tires and give it a through once
over.  Some of us have been lucky
enough to have gotten out a couple
of times in the last few months and
put some miles on the bike.  Yep, 

w e  h a v e
already taken
the new wing
in for it’s 600
mile check-up.

With the start
of the riding
season, we
need to dust
off our riding
skills as well
and what a
good time to
have the ERC.
H o p e f u l l y ,
this was very
he lp f u l  i n
getting rid of the cobwebs.  With that I
will sign off and wish everyone a safe
and fun riding season.

Meeting Minutes
Submitted by:  Sandi Redford

Meeting called to order by Steve Inouye
at 7:38 P.M.  Just a little late this time.

Visitors:  A warm RMVTA welcome to
Jerry & Dawn Viola.  Jerry bought Tim
Hawkins 86 Shadow.  And to Jim Casey
who rides a new 1800 Goldwing.  We
were also visited by member Jim Hailey
who came in to talk to us about the “Run
For Wall”.  More on that later.

Comments:  John and Sandi arrived on a
new scooter too!  A brand new red and
black Harley Davidson Ultra Classic.
Just had to be different, didn’t we?

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

Secretary’s Report:  Motion to accept
minutes by Karen, seconded by Tim.

T r e a s u r e r
R e p o r t :
Jonna reports
t h e r e  i s
$3,603.52 in
savings, and
$1,982.86 in
c h e c k i n g .

A c t i v i t i e s :
Floyd reported
he has not been
very active.
T h i s  w a s
confirmed by   

                                   Mrs. Thorne.

Ancillaries: Kathy had no report

Awards: Jeannie was absent. No
report

Finance:   Karen had no report

Historical:  Kathy had no report

Member Relations:  Crane had no
report

Membership:  Robin asked that
everyone check the membership list,
and let her know of any corrections as
soon as possible to get them on the
new list.

Newsletter: Stan tells us everything is
in good shape for the newsletter on the
web and reminds us of the 23rd cutoff
for the newsletter.  Items are to be sent
to Stan Stotz, at stanstotz@home.com.

Webmaster:  Stan tells us the ride
book is on the web.
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Nobody holds up a door like Ron and Tom.  
RMVTA Members take a break at the March meeting.

50/50:  Ruth says buy tickets and
lots of them.  Actually John said it
for her, but she agreed.

The Ride Committee report was to
take place after the break, to give
everyone who had not paid their
dues a chance to do so, in order to
receive their ride book.  Extra ride
books were available for purchase
for $5.00.  There were a few
“Special Edition Rambo” ride
books available, featuring
President Steve on the cover.  I’m
sure everyone remembers that
picture.

New Business: Jim Hailey spoke to
us about the “Run For The Wall.”
It started 8-9 years ago by a couple
of Viet Nam vets in California.
This has grown into a national run
from Ontario, CA and other
locations to Washington DC, to
join in the Rolling Thunder Parade
there.  They will be stopping in
Cimmaron, NM on Friday May the
18th, and will be leaving for Limon,
Co. that day.  At least, that’s the
way I heard it.  All kinds of bikes
are welcome, and you can join in
anywhere along the route.  Jim tells
us this is not just another run.  It is
an extremely solemn, patriotic
experience, and all kinds of people
participate, from scooter tramps to
rubs (rich urban bikers).  For more
information on the run and the
route being taken, you can check
out the web site at www.rftw.org.
I checked it out, and there’s a lot of
good information there.

Old Business:  Tim tells us the
snow mobile outing was a success.
Especially for missing link
nominations.  Tim says the snow
was kind of rough in places, but a
lot of fun too.

We had some discussion of the
article written for the newsletter by
yours truly.  I had made lots of
copies of the article to bring to the

meeting, but left them on my desk as I
rushed out the door after having to work
late.  Since then, I had planned to scan it,
but have not had any luck getting a good
copy of it for Stan.  I will bring copies to
the next meeting (I promise!) and
hopefully by then, I might be able to find
some more information in the AMA
Motorcyclist magazine or elsewhere.

Break was called at 8:05 and back to
business at 8:25.  We were entertained
on the way back to our seats by Steve
and Mitch singing to us, and then Steve
explained the ride book pick-up process.
I think he’s spent too much time as a
dance instructor.  The process looked
nicely choreographed to me.

Ride Committee:  Steve turned the
floor over to Bill Nielson to go over
some upcoming rides:

Virgil had information sheets for those
participating in the ERC class coming
up.

Dave Menges talked a bit about the
“Have A Heart Project”.  He plans to put
together, with a little help, 250 Easter
baskets.  Candy was collected tonight, as
well as an additional $79.00.
  
Mitch talked to us about the Limon Loop
ride.  He also reminded us to set our
clocks the night before for daylight
savings, or we’ll miss it.

Ron Nardiello tells us it’s that time of

year again.  He will pass around a
sign up sheet for the Spring Highway
cleanup at the next meeting.  He and
Joyce will host a pancake and
sausage breakfast for participants
before the cleanup.  Way to bribe the
membership!

Steve talked to us about the Sponsors
Ride coming up.  As always, it’s
important to show our sponsors our
support.  Meet for breakfast at the
Eggception Restaurant in Aurora.
Address and route information at a
later date.

Steve tells us we will review the past
months rides, and the next months
upcoming rides at each meeting, to
stay on top of any changes, etc.

 Missing Link: 

Nominations for the missing link
award were as follows:

1. Skeeter – who buried his
snowmobile in a ditch.

2.   Skeeter – who got lost, and then
buried his snowmobile in a ditch
again. 

3.  Skeeter – who was riding his new
Harley, which does not require the key
to be left in the ignition.  Seems he left
the key at home, and was about to run
out of gas, and didn’t have a key to
unlock it.

4.  Skeeter – apparently there were
two more nominations for Skeeter, but
I couldn’t hear them.

5.  Steve Burgus was given a token
nomination for something that didn’t
ever register a single vote.

Missing link award went to, well if
you can’t figure that one out, we know
who to nominate next month.
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Jim Hailey signs up for the 2 Up
ERC course with Virgil Kipers.

50/50: 
Ruth reported they collected
$165.00, with $ 82.00 going to the
club.  And the winners were:

1st place Steve Burgess $42.00
2nd place Debbie Farnum $26.00
3rd place Dave Gochenour $15.00

Dave forfeited winning 2nd place,
since he pulled his own ticket when
he won 3rd place.  Is that honesty or
what?

Motion was made to close the
meeting by Cliff, and seconded by
Karen.

Meeting adjourned at 9:05P.M.  I’d
say that more than made up for the
late start.

HappeningsHappeningsHappeningsHappenings
Ride Committee

Submitted by: Bill Nielson

As I sit here and write this, it is 58
degrees outside.  Clearly warm
enough to make a very enjoyable
short ride.  Riding season is just
around the corner, and I try to get
on the bike when ever possible.
Even then, a little hour here and
there just does not seem to be
enough time.  With the month of
March coming to a close, and
Spring has already arrived, I’m
chewing at the bit!  So, let’s get our
bikes ready for one heck of a good
riding season!

I would like to again thank
everyone for they’re input to the
Ride Book.  It turned out fantastic!
A special thanks to Lloyd
Nicholson and Stan Stotz for their
expertise in the layout and printing.
Tim Hawkins followed up with
inserting the ride data on the
RMVTA web site.  Stan and Tim
have spent considerable time on
keeping the web site current with

our past and future events.  Good work
guys!

The scheduled rides/events that have
taken place this last month as of this
writing were:
March 10th, Spring Polar Bear Ride –
Ken Kenaston – Cancelled due to
weather.

March 18th, 2-Up ERC – Virgil Kipers -
See 2-Up ERC article for reschedule
information

Upcoming rides/events:
March 31st, “Have a Heart” Easter
Basket Assembly – Dave Menges

April 1st, Limon Loop Ride – Mitch
Munson

April 7th, “Have a Heart” Easter Basket
Giveaway – Dave Menges

April 14th, Spring Highway Clean-up –
Ron Nardiello

April 21st-22nd, OPEN

April 28th, Sponsors Ride – Steve Inouye

May 6th, OPEN

Again, please reference the web site for
any changes on the rides.
See ya all on the road.
“Rumble Buck”

Up-n-Coming
2-Up ERC

Submitted by: Virgil Kipers

The 2-Up ERC classroom training went
off as scheduled on March 16, 2001 at
Buckley AFB.  Due to the weather not
cooperating, we are rescheduling the
class (remaining classroom and range) to
April 22nd at Buckley AFB.  There are
also openings in Greeley on April 8 and
14th if that will better suit your schedule.
Call Virgil Kipers at home 303-948-
9504 for rescheduling.

Changes to Ride Schedule -
Montrose Z-Bar, Las Vegas
Vacation, and Continental
Divide Three-Times Ride

Submitted by: Stan Stotz

Here’s the deal.  It seems like the best-
laid plans sometimes have flaws.
Originally, the Z-Bar Ride was
scheduled for June 2-3 and the Las
Vegas crew was going to go along
with them for the first leg of their
journey.  Floyd Thorne found out that
the Z-Bar didn’t open up until June 9.
In other words...all dressed up and
nowhere to go!  Here are the changes
for each of the 3 rides:

Montrose Z-Bar Chuck Wagon Ride
has been rescheduled for June 9 - 10
and the Las Vegas Ride has been
unattached to it.  Everything in the
Ride book except the date remains the
same.

Las Vegas Vacation will leave on June
2 and go to Richfield, UT rather than
Montrose.  Details are below in the
Las Vegas Vacation article.

Continental Divide Three-Times Ride
is rescheduled to June 2 - 3.
Everything in the Ride book except the
date remains the same.

Please make the appropriate changes
to your Ride Books.  We will post any
changes to the web page and also in
future newsletters. 
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Ride Committee Co-Chairs - Bill Nielson
and Mitch Munson hand out the new ride
books.

“Have a Heart”
Easter Basket Project
March 31st & April 7th, 2001
Submitted by:  Steve Inouye

The Have a Heart Easter Basket
Project is being sponsored by the
RMVTA again this year.  The
project is broken up into 2 parts.
On Saturday, March 31 we will
assemble the Easter baskets at the
Have a Heart Headquarters.  On
Saturday, April 7 we will meet to
distribute the Easter baskets.  The
Easter Bunny will arrive on a
motorcycle and the kids just love
that.  The kids seem to also be
fa sc ina t ed  by the  l a rge
motorcycles.  Those who don’t
mind can allow the kids to sit on
the motorcycles.

We took up cash collections at the
February and March Meetings and
raised close to $200.00.

We are going to prepare 250 Easter
baskets this year.  These baskets
will help put a smile on 250
underprivileged kids faces.

The meeting place for the March
31 Easter basket assembly is the
Safeway parking lot at 74th and
Federal (just South of the Boulder
Turnpike).  We will meet at 3:30
p.m. and depart for the Have a
Heart Headquarters at 4:00 p.m.
(they moved approximately 1 block
North of their location last year).

The meeting place for the April 7th

Easter basket distribution will be
the K-Mart parking lot on the
Northwest corner of I-70 and

Federal.  We will meet at 7:30 a.m. and
leave at 7:45 a.m.  

We will hand out the Easter baskets
from 8:30 to 10:30 and then take a
motorcycle ride through the back roads
to Severance, CO and have lunch at
Bruce’s.  They are known for a famous
Colorado specialty (not seafood).  The
ride is approximately 140 miles and
should be a blast.

Limon Loop Ride
April 1, 2001

Ride Leader Mitch Munson
Submitted by: Stan Stotz

Get out your calendars and mark
Sunday, April 1 for the first annual
Limon Loop Ride.  We are meeting at
the Target parking lot at I-25 and
Arapahoe at 8:45 a.m. MDT (yes, this is
the night you set your clocks forward).
Be sure you are gassed up and have
eaten breakfast.  There is a Gunter
Toody’s in the same parking lot if
anybody is looking for a good place for
a hearty breakfast.  The ride leaves at
9:00 and should be a great early-season
ride.  Yes, we know that we turn south
(not north) from the Target parking lot
like the ride book states.  We hope to see
you there.

Spring Highway 
Clean-Up

April 17, 2001
Ride Leader Ron Nardiello
Submitted by: Stan Stotz

I want to encourage many of you to
participate in our semi-annual highway
clean-up project on Highway 83
(Parker Road) at mile marker 42 about
10 miles south of Franktown.  Ron and
Joyce are planning on cooking
pancakes and sausage for the early
risers from 8:30 to 9:30 a.m. at their
home or just meet the group at the
clean-up site at 10:00 a.m.  Be sure to
leave early enough to allow for traffic,
etc.  If the weather holds up, we will
take a motorcycle ride and lunch
somewhere to be determined later.
We always have fun at this function.
The clean-up doesn’t take long when
we have a good showing of members.
Ron and Joyce will have a sign-up
sheet at the April 12 meeting or call
them.

Reg Pridmore’s CLASS
School Second Creek

Raceway
Friday, June 1st

Submitted by:  Bill Gillespie
There will be a CLASS School at
Second Creek Raceway on Friday,
June 1st.  CLASS is an advanced skills
course instructed by 3-time AMA
Super-Bike Champion Reg Pridmore.
It is a full-day course including
alternating classroom instruction and
track time.  You ride your own bike on
the track.  Reg's instructing technique
is one promoting confidence in your
abilities, once those abilities have
been properly learned.  It is not a
racing school, but an advanced street-
riding technique and confidence
builder. 

More information can be obtained by
vi s i t i ng  Reg’ s  we b s i t e  a t
http://www.classrides.com/.
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Welcome New Members, 
Jerry & Dawn Viola

I took my first CLASS at Laguna
Seca in Monterey, CA in 1997.  A
wonderful experience!  I am
planning to participate June 1.

The cost of the CLASS is $325.00
and payable directly to the CLASS
School.  Riders will also have the
opportunity to "Ride with Reg" as
his passenger on one of his
VFR800s.  This is not only a very
instructional experience, it is
definitely an "E-Ticket Ride".
 “Wing Commander”

Vegas Vacation Ride
June 2 – 8, 2000

Submitted by:  Steve Inouye
Hi all. Well here's the new plan.  
We originally were going to join
the club ride to Montrose on Sat.
June 2 and partake in the Chuck
Wagon Dinner.  Since we found
out that the Z-Bar Chuck Wagon
was rescheduled to June 9 - 10, we
are going to go it alone on June 2.
We will meet at 7:45 a.m. at the
Sofa Mart Parking Lot at 6th and
Kipling.  The ride leaves at 8:00
a.m.  Gas up and eat before
arriving.  We will go to Richfield,
UT and spend the night at the
Super 8 there (hotel information
below). On Sunday June 3, we will
head south on I-15 to Mesquite
Nevada.  We will take the second
exit off the highway and will be
staying at the Oasis Resort Hotel
and Casino.  The departure time
from Mesquite will depend on the
weather.  If we get there and it's
hot, we will probably leave fairly
early on Monday morning in order
to cross the desert while it's still
cool.  If, however, the weather is
comfortable, we can mess around
in Mesquite for a while and ride
into Vegas at our leisure. 

We will stay at the San Remo Hotel
in Vegas, June 4th, 5th and 6th.
We will depart Vegas at 7:00 am
on June 7th and head north on I-15

to I-70, west on I-70 to Green River UT.
We will stop along this stretch after
getting off the desert floor to have
breakfast.  In Green River we will be
staying at the Super 8 Motel.  We will
leave Green River at 7:00 am on June
8th., head west on I-70 back to Denver.

The hotel/motel information is as
follows:
Super 8 Motel, 
1575 N. Main, Richfield, UT
435-896-9204
12 rooms blocked under RMVTA

Oasis Resort Hotel and Casino
Mesquite, NV.
800-216-2747
Rate:  $39.00 per couple
 
San Remo Hotel and Casino
Las Vegas, NV.
800-522-7366
Rate:  $59.00 per couple
 
Super 8 Motel
Green River, UT.
435-564-8888
Rate:  $58.39 per couple
*There are six rooms blocked here at the
Super 8 under the name of Rocky
Mountain Venture Touring Assoc.
 
Hope to see as many of all of you as
possible, it's shaping up to be a lot of
fun.   
- “Grasshopper”

American Castle Tour
June 23 – 25, 2001

Submitted by:  
Tom & Brenda Shumaker

I have blocked 12 rooms @ the Best
Western Cross Roads Inn, in Buffalo
Wyo. for Sat. & Sun. June 23rd. & 24th.
The rates are $54.90 for single & $60.90
for double.  We will have 4 rooms down
and 8 rooms up.  All of these rooms have
queen beds.  They are holding the
conference room for us for dinner
provided we can have a good turn out.
They would like to have at least 15 plus
people.

To make reservations, call 1 (307)
684-2256 and ask for Lisa, and
mention that you are with Tom
Shumaker and the Rocky Mountain
Venturing Association to get this rate.
If Lisa is not there anyone else can
help.  As soon as we have a menu, we
will share it with everyone. If anyone
has difficulty making reservations,
please call us at home, (303) 659-
2231.  This should be a fun-filled ride.
“Dagwood & Blondie”

Spotlight On New
Members
Submitted by:

 Chief Reporter “Crazy Cat”

Jerry and Dawn Viola
“Cue Ball” (and “8 Ball?”)

Jerry is from Buffalo, New York.  He
has lived in Colorado for the past 15
years.  Dawn is a native of Colorado.
She grew up near Colorado Springs.
They met at a “function” shortly after
Jerry moved to Colorado.  They never
did tell me what the function was.  Let
me know if you find out.  They have
been married for the past 14 years. 
Jerry was a service manager at Rocks
Tire and Automotive.  He currently
works at the Boulder County Sheriff’s
Department in fleet maintenance.  In
fact, Jerry tells me that he is the fleet
department for the entire sheriff’s
department.  You know, one man
responsible for all those patrol cars.
He has been with the Boulder County
Sheriff’s Department for the past year.
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James Casey introduces
himself.  James and wife
Cheri are new members.

Jerry has an associate degree from
Arapahoe Community College in
automotive mechanics.   He is an
ASE master certified auto
mechanic (he understands all that
diagnostic stuff) and a L1 advanced
engine performance mechanic.
Dawn is currently finishing up two
masters degrees and plans to have
that accomplished by May 2001.
She should have her masters degree
from Colorado University in
Architecture.  Her second masters
degree will be in Construction
Management from Colorado State
University.   Jerry has a daughter,
Jeanna,  going to medical school at
Albert Einstein University located
in the Bronx.  She got her
undergraduate degree at Columbia
University.  Jerry’s son, Joseph, is
a third year student at Columbia
University studying for a
Mechanical engineering degree.
Jerry’s youngest son, Jerome, is a
freshman at the State University of
New York at Binginham, studying
economics.  When I asked Jerry
about a CB handle he said that he
was thinking about “Cue Ball”
because of him shaving his head.  I
suggested “8 ball” for Dawn.  What
do you think.  After all if you want
to win at pool the 8 ball is always
behind the cue ball.  When I asked
Jerry about hobbies he told me that
he fixes cars at his house on the
side.  that keeps him busy and helps
keep the kids in college.  He enjoys
motorcycles as well of course.  He
bought Tim Hawkins bike, a 1986
Honda Shadow VT1100.  Jerry and
Dawn have a dog named Buddy.
He is a “party Cocker” which
means he is black with a white
chest.  He’s all decked out in his
tux ready to go to any party.  

James and 
Cheri Casey

James is originally from
Johnstown, Pennsylvania.  His
family moved to Tucson, Arizona

and he graduated from Sahuaro High
School in 1973.  This is what makes this
reporting job so fun.  I attended Sahuaro
High School the first year it opened in
1968 and would have graduated from
there in 1972 if I had stayed.  Cheri lived
in Denver, Colorado and moved to
Tucson, Arizona when she was in high
School.  They met at Sahuaro High
school in 1971 and have been married
ever since 1975.  James tells me that
their first date was on a motorcycle.  It
was a 1971 Honda 750.  They went to
the end of Swan road to “park.”  James
and I started talking about cruising

S p e e d w a y
( t h e  ma i n
cruising street
in Tucson)
and I found
out that he
still has the
car that he
used to cruise
in back then.
He has a 1969
Chevy Impala
convertible.
He bought it
in 1974 and
said that it is
the second car
that he has
ever owned.

James owned a 1973 orange Honda 750.
Both James and Cheri attended the
University of Arizona.  Cheri has a
degree in respiratory therapy.  Cheri has
owned her own business, which is a drug
research clinic, for the past ten years.
The pharmaceutical companies need
independent research clinics to test their
new drugs.  Her company works on
drugs for asthma.  James works as a
sales representative for Orlimar Golf
Company.  He has been in the golf
business for the past 18 years.  James
and Cheri have two daughters.  Falon is
17 years old and a junior at Pamona
High School.  Brandi is 13 years old and
is in the 7th grade at Moore Middle
School.  Jerry restores motorcycles and
cars.  He currently owns a 2001
Goldwing, 1977 Goldwing, and a

restored 1970 Honda 750K0.  The
family enjoys snowboarding when
they get chance.

Spotlight On 
Re-newing Members

Submitted by:
 Chief Reporter “Crazy Cat”

Bob Houghston
“Buffalo Bob”

Bob has renewed his membership with
RMVTA.  He was a member of
RMVTA from 1993 through 1998.  He
was active in the club selling
ancillaries prior to him being president
of RMVTA in 1995.  He described
himself as a wandering rider who has
now regrouped and is back in the fold.
Bob is a native of Colorado (all 60
years).  He was born and raised in
Arvada and graduated from Arvada
High School.  I asked him about his
CB handle and he responded, “it just
fitted me.”  Bob has four children and
ten grandchildren (but whose
counting). He has three daughters
ranging from age 32 to 38.  Two live
here in the Denver area and one lives
in Texas.  Bob’s son, Scott, is 29 years
old and lives in the Denver area.  He
has his won trucking business.  Bob
has worked for Jefferson County for
the past 12 years.  He started as a
mechanic and worked his way up to
Road and Bridge supervisor in the
rock crushing operation.  He
transferred to Jefferson County
Highways and Transportation four
years ago.  He is currently an engineer
inspector.  Bob also works part time at
Ace Express as a bus driver for charter
trips.  He has chartered the Broncos
around as well as other professional
sports teams.  Bob told me that his
first motorcycle was a 1977 Honda
1100.  He owned the Magenta 1995
Goldwing before he sold it to JR and
Robin Reynolds.  Bob is a mechanic
and works on his own motorcycles.
He now rides a 1989 Harley Road
King FL8C.  Bob enjoys going to High
School plays, water skiing, and racing
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Jim Hailey informs the club about
the upcoming “Ride For the Wall”
in May.

boats.  He owned a real nice race
boat that he basically built.  He
plans to go to Arizona the end of
April for some boat races.

Spotlight On
Sponsors

Submitted by Debbi Farnum

RPM MOTORSPORTS 
1251 Wadsworth Blvd.

Lakewood, Colorado  80215
(303) 232-7576

&
TRAILER SOURCE

4651 Tabor Street
Wheat Ridge, Colorado  80033

(303) 422-2999
Owner:  Jim Blumenthal

Jim Blumenthal bought out the
assets of Lakewood Honda in
November 2000.  He let the
employees decide on a name for the
dealership and they came up with
RMP Motorsports.  Jim owns both
PPM Motorsports and Trailer
Source.   RPM Motorsports’ parent
company is “Dementia LLC.”  Jim
also owns a Property Development
Company by the name “Skitzo” and
a Colorado trucking company by
the name of “Bi-Polar Trucking.”
Are any of you seeing a pattern
here.  Does anyone know a good
therapist to recommend to Jim?
Jim is a native of Colorado born in
Denver.  He has a wife, Chandra,
and two children.   His daughter,
Jennifer, is 13 years old.  She is in
the 7th grade at Faith Christian
School and she races dragsters.  His
son, Chase, is 5 years old.  Jim and
Chandra are expecting their third
child the end of June.  Jim enjoys
flying planes.  Chandra and the
children have horses.  Jennifer
shows Fresian horses.
RPM Motorsports has 33
employees.  It is a Honda
dealership as well as a dealership
for Polaris, Bombardier, and Artic

Cat.  You can buy snowmobiles, ATVs
, SeaDoo as well as Honda motorcycles.
RPM Motorsports is open all year
Monday through Friday 9:00 A.M. to
6:00 P.M. and Saturday 9:00 A.M. to
5:00 P.M.

Trailer Source is a company that sells
boats and trailers.  They have a “ton” of
Art trailers, and have Mariah boats and
Sea Ack boats.  Trailer Source is open
Monday through Friday 8:00 A.M. to
6:00 P.M. and Saturday 8:00 A.M. to
3:00 P.M. year around.

Jim tells me that he rides an Erion racing
bike and is going to get a new VTX
when it comes in.  He also told me how
much he enjoys sponsoring RMVTA and
we are a great group of people.  Now
that being said, pat yourselves on the
back and support our sponsors as well.
I am sure Jim would enjoy your
business.

Dates to RememberDates to RememberDates to RememberDates to Remember
April Anniversaries 

29th Wayne & Ruth Adams

April Birthdays
1st Don Richards
4th Crane Smiley
5th Joyce Hindman
12th Gordon Teall
16th John Redford
16th Marijan Petrovic
23rd Shelly Kermund
25th Gary Hoedel
25th Robin Reynolds

For Sale:
1999 Honda Accord LX 4-Door
Sedan. Show-room condition Pearl-
Beige Metallic Accord with only
20,000 miles.  This beauty still has 10
months and 16,000 miles left on the
factory warranty.  Car has 5-speed
transmission, AC, PS, PB, tilt, cruise,
factory CD and cassette.  Car has been
garaged and never dented.  All Honda
factory-recommended maintenance
performed at Empire Honda.  First
$14,000.00 drives this beauty off.  Call
Stan Stotz at 303-690-4133 (home) or
303-726-5547 (cell) or email him at
stanstotz@home.com.

Like new full-face Shoei helmet, size
xl, color pearl white. Cost new $275
will sell for $100 or best offer.  Call
Steve Inouye at 303-274-2472 or email
at stdebino1@home.com .

1994 Goldwing SE..  Two-Tone Pearl
Green w/53K Miles.  2nd  Owner.
Loaded with options: Progressive
Springs & Shocks, K&N Air Filter,
Highway Boards, Trunk Rack,
Receiver Hitch, 2 each Color Matched
Arai Full-Face Helmets with J&M
Headsets, J & M Rear Passenger
Control, Belly Pan, Wind Deflectors
(not mounted at this time), all
reflectors have been turned into lights,
Cover, Shop Manual, Garmin GPS III,
Extra Tall Tinted Tulsa Windshield
(new 7/22/00), New Leather Corbin
Seat and New Rear Tire @ 46,177
miles on 7/4/00.  $10,500 for all the
above, or $9,500 minus the Garmin
GPS III, Corbin Seat & Tulsa
Windshield (will replace with the
stock units.)  Contact Bill Nielson at
bnielson@aircell.com or 303-883-
1966.

The Deadline for the
Next Newsletter is
April 23rd, 2001
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2001 RMVTA Sponsors

Advantage Accounting . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (303) 425-5266
3605 Lewis St., Wheat Ridge, CO  (Karen Burgus)

Aurora Honda . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (303) 431-7200
200 South Potomac Street, Aurora

Canteen Refreshment Service . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (303) 722-2861
123 Yuma St., Denver (Jim Wohlford)

E & E Products “Tank Tunes” . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  (847) 490-8980
904 S. Roselle Rd. #115   Schaumburg, IL, 60193

Fay Myers Motorcycle World . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (303) 744-6632
2015 West Alameda, Denver

Gateway Credit Union . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (303) 340-2300
14305 E. Alameda Ave., Aurora

Grand Prix Motorsports, Inc. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (303) 761-2471
3675 S. Sante Fe Drive, Englewood, CO 

Grizzly Brothers Inc., . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (303) 755-4336
All Motorcycle Quick Oil Change, Inc., 2281 S. Parker Road, Denver

Hawkins Custom Services . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (303) 582-3150
152 Bear Dr., Golden (Tim Hawkins)

Highlands Ranch Vision Center . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  (303) 791-2727
8925 S. Ridgeline Boulevard. Suite 107, Highlands Ranch

RPM Motorsports . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (303) 232-7576
1251 Wadsworth Ave., Denver

Performance Cycle of Colorado . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (303) 744-2471
1990 S. Broadway, Denver    

Ron Nardiello - ReMax Brokers, Inc. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (303) 693-6666
13770 E. Rice Pl., Aurora

Sun Honda . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (303) 287-7566
8877 Washington Street, Denver

The Optical Gallery . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (303) 337-5924
16741 E. Iliff Ave., Aurora

Trailer Source . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (303) 422-2999
4651 Tabor Street, Wheat Ridge

Vickery Motorsports, Inc. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . (303) 755-4387
2231 South Parker Road, Aurora

NEXT MEETING:NEXT MEETING:NEXT MEETING:NEXT MEETING:
April 12th,  2001April 12th,  2001April 12th,  2001April 12th,  2001

7:30 PM7:30 PM7:30 PM7:30 PM
Fay Myers Motorcycle World

2015 W. Alameda Avenue, Denver


